COUNTY OF SAN MATEO
PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT

DATE: January 6, 2016
TO: Zoning Hearing Officer
FROM: Rob Bartoli, Project Planner

SUBJECT: Withdrawal from the Zoning Hearing Officer's consideration of a Use Permit,
pursuant to Sections 6500 and 6510 of the San Mateo County Zoning
Regulations, for a new wireless telecommunication facility, and certification of
a Mitigated Negative Declaration, pursuant to the California Environmental
Quality Act. (PLN 2014-004863 - Verizon Wireless)

The applicant requests the withdrawal from the Zoning Hearing Officer's consideration of
their application, a Use Permit for a new wireless telecommunication facility, and certification
of a Mitigated Negative Declaration (PLN 2014-00463). The item is on the January 7, 2016
ZHO agenda. The applicant submitted an email to staff on January 5, 2016, requesting that
the project be withdrawn due to the property owner of 101 A Street, where the project was
proposed, and the applicant not being able to come to a mutually agreeable lease.
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